BRANCH ACTIVITES:

The Branch invites distinguished speakers to its monthly meetings. Our speakers this past year were

January:     Nola-Kate Seymoar, PhD, President & CEO of the International Centre for Sustainable Cities on how cities can strengthen human security and community resilience.  

February:   Dr. Arthur Clark, co-founder of CANDIL (Canada, Democracy and International Law), speaks on the connection between personal well being and the health of the local and global community.          

March:       UBC professor of international law Michael Byers, author of the new book War Law, argues that the the Canadian Government has, since September 11, 2001, repeatedly and cynically disregarded fundamental rules of the laws of war. 

April:          Clement Apaak of Canadian Students for Darfur gives an update on recent events in Sudan.  

May:           Panel review of local trouble spots such as Sri Lanka and Myanmar, amid the larger context of global governance. 

June:           Mike Nickerson, of the 7th Generation Initiative, talks on changes needed in our economic path for stronger communities and ecological health. 

July:            Panel presentations and provocative theories on money creation and management              

August:       Eleanor Boyle, PhD, educator and writer talks about ecological deficits, genetically modified foods and global hunger.   

September:  Screening of Erez T Yanuv Barzilay's film "A Cry for Madiom" followed by commentary by Mariko Miller.    

October:     Lawyer and former MP Ian Waddell on the work of Parliamentarians for Global Action.,the global democratic deficit and the campaign for a Parliamentary Assembly at the United Nations.    

November:  Dr. Leonard Angel on positive policies for the extension of international democracy.  

December:  The evolution of the International Criminal Court and justice initiatives in Kosovo, Rwanda, Darfur and Northern Uganda.  

 VANCOUVER BRANCH SUPPORTS UNPA INITIATIVE
The Committee for a Democratic UN (KDUN), a non-governmental organization registered in Germany, will launch an international campaign for the establishment of a UN Parliamentary Assembly with press conferences next April in major cities including London, Berlin, Rome and New York followed by an international conference in October ' 07 in Geneva under the patronage of former UN Secretary-General Boutros Boutros-Ghali.

The UNPA is envisioned initially as a consultative body attached to the UN General Assembly.  A UN charter amendment would not be necessary and hence not be subject to a veto.

The World Federalist Movement-Canada is campaign coordinator for Canada, and Vancouver branch has offered assistance. We are looking for individuals in every riding in Canada willing to contact their MP and request endorsement, since we believe that existing Parliamentarians are in the best position to advance the UNPA proposal, and are most likely to support the concept of greater citizen input through a parliamentary dimension at the highest level. Info kits will be provided.  Let us know if you can help! We are also planning a Vancouver media event.  See our website at http://www.vcn.bc.ca/wfcvb/ for details! Be a global citizen suffragette and demand your global vote!  This is a chance for members to change the face of global politics!
























